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All month long our students learned about why it
is important to give back to our communities,
school, and homeland. We kicked off Service
Month by building birthday boxes for
underprivileged kids with Project Giving Light. 

IT'S SERVICE MONTH!

As the month came to an end, Nyree Derderian, chairperson of
the Armenian Relief Society visited our school to share about the
different ways the ARS has served Armenians around the world
and how our students can get involved to become future leaders
of our communities. 

Service Month continued with a visit to
the Irvine Regional Outdoor Education
Center where the 3rd-6th grades
serviced the orchard on the grounds
and learned how to make compost.
Meanwhile, the K-2nd grades were
hard at work doing a campus cleanup
at our school.

UPCOMING 
EVENTS 

MAR 2 | Make-up Picture Day 
MAR 10 | Alumni Reunion at Play Coffee
MAR 12 | Alumni Athletic Tournament
MAR 20 | Quarter 4 starts 
MAR 30 | Open House 
MAR 30 | Minimum Day 

March is Reading Month! 
*See end of newsletter for
attached calendar of events
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The Preschool PostThe Preschool Post  
Preschool was busy,
busy, busy this month!
From Valentine's Day
celebrations to Vartanantz
Day performances to
riding along in a choo-
choo train, our little Eagles
never had a dull moment. 
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WHAT'S UP WITH
THE EAGLES?

Go AGM athletes!

«Մենք Քաջ Վարդանի
զաւակներ ենք, չենք վախի. . . »

Lunch With
our Loved

Ones!

Ice Cream Fundraiser for the Syrian
Armenian Earthquake Relief Fund that
helped us raise $1600!
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THINGS I WOULD TELL
MY YOUNGER SELF

Surround yourself with people that love you. 
Read more to enhance your բառապաշար. 
Use sunscreen. 
Try to see the good in every situation. 
Get involved in your community. 
Don’t compare yourself to others. 
Don’t be upset about things that you can’t control. 

1.
2.
3.
4.
5.
6.
7.

STUDENT WORK 

1st grade | Owl Art

3rd grade | Money and Trade systems
between Native California Indians

4th grade | Diary of a
Native Californian 

1st grade | "If I were a 100 years old" project

WITH ORIORT SHOGHER
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HERE'S 3 THINGS YOU SHOULD KNOW
ABOUT IN 30 SECONDS 

 ALL AGM ALUMNI ARE INVITED TO JOIN
OUR ALUMNI EVENTS 

1.

2. OUR PRESCHOOL IS
GROWING! A NEW CLASSROOM
WILL BE OPENING VERY SOON!

3. MARK YOUR CALENDARS
FOR OPEN HOUSE ON
MARCH 30TH AT 6PM!

FOLLOW US ON INSTAGRAM @AGM_SCHOOL TO STAY
UP TO DATE WITH EVERYTHING HAPPENING AT AGM!


